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John McClean

From: Weston, Lian <Lian.Weston@StandardAero.com>
Sent: 08 April 2025 13:17
To: McClean, John
Cc: Stonier, Jess
Subject: Sump 21 PH Test 
Attachments: Classification Report-25-46250.pdf

Hi John,  
 
In reference to the high PH reading for Sump 21 (Ref SP15 attached) due to an overflowing adjacent tank. We have PH tested the rinse water within the sump and it is now 
at normal levels i.e. PH 9.0.  
The waste rinse water in this tank is classified as 11.01.12.  
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Regards, 
Lian Weston 
Environmental, Health & Safety Business Partner 
Vector Aerospace International Limited (A StandardAero Company) 
Fareham Road 
Gosport, Hampshire 
UK, PO13 0AA 
Office: 02392 946132 
Mobile: +44 (0) 7407 825720 
Lian.Weston@standardaero.com 
www.standardaero.com 
 

 
 
“The trusted service partner” 
 
Disclaimer: 
This email, including attachments, is confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual(s) to whom it is addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, be advised that you have received  this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this 
email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender and then delete it from your system. Although this email and any attachments are believed to be free of any viruses or other defects, it cannot be guaranteed to be secure and error free as it can be 
intercepted, amended, lost or destroyed.  StandardAero and The Carlyle Group accept no responsibility for any loss or damage arising in any way from its receipt or use. 

 
 


